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SR 685 (Tampa St and Florida Ave) Railroad Crossing Replacements at Polk Street
437823-1-52-01

Project Details
Work Type Railroad

Crossing
replacements

Phase Completed
Limits Tampa St and

Florida Ave at
Polk Street

Project Start November 6,
2023

City Tampa
County Hillsborough
Road Florida Ave

(Hillsborough)
Tampa St

Construction
Cost

$341,000.00

Estimated
Completion

Early 2024

Contractor Burgess Civil,
LLC

Contact Information
Project Information
  Maricelle Venegas
  813-975-6060
 
Maricelle.Venegas@dot.state.fl.us

Media Contact
  Kris Carson
  813-975-6060
  Kristen.Carson@dot.state.fl.us

About
All construction activities associated with this project were
completed on Friday, February 16, 2024. 

This project is rebuilding the CSX railroad tracks along Polk Street
at Tampa Street and Florida Avenue in downtown Tampa.

These intersections will be completely closed while the railroad
crossings are replaced.

Traffic will be detoured around each work zone. 

Construction activities are anticipated to begin November 2023 and
finish during early 2024.


